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Air Cadets Thanked
For Christimas Gifts

As part of their Christmas cele-
bration members of 588 and 592
Canadair Air Cadet squadrons were
asked if they would like to
contribute Something to brighten
the day for those less fortunate than
themselves. A tree was set up in
the plant 1 cafeteria where those
attending the annual Air Cadet
Christmas dinner could deposit
their gifts.

The response was overwhelming,
with more than 200 boys bringing
presents for Christmas Day dis-
tribution.

The following letter to Canadair
from the grey Nuns of Creche
d'Youville speaks for itself in it
lust rating the old philosophy that
it is better to give than to receive.

Please accept our sincerest
thanks for your kind visit to our
Institution and allow us to say
what a great comfort it is to us in
our work to meet sympathetic and
understanding benefactors who
enjoy assisting some of the unfor-
tunates of this world whom we arc
privileged to have under our care.

Your many gifts brought much
joy to the children, smiles of con-
tentment and shouts of glee.

In their daily prayers. the chil-
dren always remember their bene-
factors and we are sure that God
must bless those who are instru-
mental in bringing happiness to
the least of His little ones. Thu-.
in their names as well as in the
names of Sister Superior and all
the Sisters, we wish to extend our
sincere thanks to the Air Cadets
for their important contribution.

"To ALL, our best wishes for a
Happy and Prosperous New Year."
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TRADTTION MAINTAINED — It is customary for the
rank and file of the RCAF to be served Christmas
dinner by the officers of the squadron or unit. In line
with that tradition, officers of Nos. 588 and 592
Canadair Air Cadet squadrons did the honours when the
boys had their Yuletide dinner in the plant 1 cafeteria.
Seen here, arc Roni Connolly, 588 squadron secretary,
holding the tray while Squadron Leader John Barnes,
officer commanding No. 592 squadron, and Squadron
Leader Eric Simms, o/c 588 squadron, serve the food.
The boys loved the service. The officer's ladies performed
yeoman service carrying the food from the serving
counters. The CERA Variety show under the direction of
Jack Graham and M.C.'d by John Agnew provided first
class entertainment for the cadets



